
From: Sen. Donovan Dela Cruz
To: Chris Tatum
Cc: Dane Wicker
Subject: Quarantine Travelers
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2020 4:16:45 PM

Dear Mr. Tatum,
 
Ahead of tomorrow’s Senate Special Committee on COVID-19 meeting, please provide the
 committee with the following:
 

HTA’s procedures and protocols for tracking quarantine travelers
Call log and records made to quarantine travelers

 
Should you have any questions, please call Dane Wicker at 586-6639.
 
Mahalo,
Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz
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